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Dear Parents, 

We hope all of you enjoyed the time off with your family, we sure did! Time off replenishes our souls 

and gives us a renewed sense of purpose. Christmas is just around the corner, and your children will be 

busy readying themselves for our annual Christmas program on December 19th.  This month goes by 

quickly, but always remember to find those little bits of time that bring you peace and happiness. 

This month your children will be learning about Advent, Las Posadas, Christmas, and the importance of 

family. Our Core Value this month is Love, which is so fitting during this time of year. In between 

practicing for our Christmas Program, making “special” Christmas projects, and Christmas crafts, we will 

be reviewing what we have learned thus far. Your children are doing an amazing job! 

Kindness Gotcha for the month of November: Thank you Rocco, Amari Joy, Xander, and Mia for always 

being willing to help a friend in need. Thank you friends! 

Parents please remember to send a jacket with your child, it is getting colder now in the mornings and 

evenings. 

Mrs. Littlefield and I want to take a moment to wish all of our families a Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! Love your families, snuggle in close and remember we are so blessed! *And if you are able, 

share the LOVE and donate a toy to our annual toy drive. 

Christmas Blessings, Peace, and Love, 

Ms. Fitts & Mrs. Littlefield 

Important Dates to Remember: 

12/6 HALF DAY; 11:55 p/up                                    12/11: Las Posadas with the seniors at Nazareth House 

12/12 Preschool Our Lady of Guadalupe procession      12/19 Preschool Christmas Program; 9:30 am 

12/20-01/03 Christmas Break                                               01/06 Classes Resume 


